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In pursuance of the mandate given by the Prime Ministers of India and Pakistan, following their meeting in Thimphu in 
April, 2010 and the meeting of the Minister of External Affairs of India and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Pakistan in 
Islamabad in July, 2010, the Foreign Secretaries of India and Pakistan met in Thimphu on February 6, 2011, to carry 
forward this process. The Foreign Secretaries had useful and frank discussions on the steps required to be taken in 
this context. They agreed on the need for a constructive dialogue between India and Pakistan to resolve all 
outstanding issues. They affirmed the need to carry forward the dialogue process. They will brief their respective 
Governments on their discussions. 
 
Thimphu 
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